
Errors reported in the GEBCO_2019 Grid off Sri Lanka in the Indian 

Ocean (82°E; 7°N) 

It has been reported that there are a number of erroneous ‘islands’ in the 

GEBCO_2019 Grid in the coastal area off Sri Lanka which may be the result of 

the gridding process. 

Please see the image below for the location of these artefacts.  

For further information about the GEBCO_2019 Grid, visit GEBCO’s web site: 

https://www.gebco.net/data_and_products/gridded_bathymetry_data/ 
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